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Subject: Invitation to participate

Dear members of IEC TC65 / WG6,

Together with the leaders of the IEEE Industrial Electronic Society we recently founded a
new Series of IEEE Conferences on Industrial Informatics, the first to take place in
August 2003 in Banff, Canada, under the Logo ‘e-Logistics for a Fail-Safe World’.

As it results from the Call for papers (http://www.enel.ucalgary.ca/INDIN03/), this
initiative is meant to become the major forum for integration of the dispersed efforts led
by academia and industry around the world into a strong, unified community dedicated to
development and deployment of information technologies addressing current crisis of
today’s world dynamics. Our purpose is to bring together a community balancing
academia and industry leaders into a joint effort to find solutions and define international
standards in the area of industrial information technologies.

We strongly feel that IEC TC65 / WG6 should be an integral part of our synergetic body,
so that we can work together in accomplishing our mission better. For this reason, we
would like IEC TC65 / WG6 to be represented stronger - by a Tutorial or Key Note - on
IEC results in Industrial Informatics for our Conference.

With the hope that you will accept our invitation we look forward to work together with
you towards the success of our Conference!

Sincerely Yours,

Dr. Mihaela Ulieru – General Chair Dr. Armando Colombo – General Co-Chair


